
When?
Tuesday, May 17th, 7 pm (online) Sign up

Deadline to register
May 17th by noon

If you have questions, please contact:
Shawna.Hanson@mso.umt.edu

Who should attend?
Anyone using waiver services (including self-
direct) or other Medicaid-funded services such 
as personal care, Community First Choice, 
and mental health services.  Case managers, 
therapists, and other professionals are also invited 
to attend.

Agenda
• What is the Provider Rate Study?
• How will it impact the pay I can offer staff?
• How can I participate and be heard?

The MT F2F PoP Series Presents:

Montana’s Provider Rate 
Study – Why Participate?
Our Department of Public Health and Human Services is 
conducting a Provider Rate Study. This study will help them learn 
the costs of paying support staff, buying supplies, etc. Results 
directly affect Medicaid rates, like the amount you can pay staff – 
extremely important given the current worker shortage!
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